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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

extended his sincere greetings to people of Arunachal Pradesh on the 

auspicious occasion of Buddha Purnima and hope that the occasion will inspire 

all to follow the path of non-violence and universal brotherhood as preached by 

Gautam Buddha.  

In his festival message, the Governor said that Buddha’s teachings are of 

eternal significance. The Noble Eightfold Path encompasses the entire Wheel 

of Dharma, with its central axis of ethical discipline. It has always facilitated in 

promotion of peace and happiness in the world. 

The Governor wished that prayers and celebrations on the auspicious day will 

help in imbibing Guatam Buddha’s ideals amongst the people. 
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